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PRESTIGIOUS AWARD FOR DAVID RAULET ENDORSES THE INNOVATIVE 
WORK OF BIOTECHNOLOGY COMPANY INNATE PHARMA  
 
Member of Innate Pharma’s Scientific Advisory Board wins the William B. 
Coley Award for distinguished research in basic and tumor immunology 
 

Marseille, June 19, 2002 

 
Marseilles, June 19 2002 – Dr David Raulet, member of the Scientific Advisory Board for Innate 
Pharma, has received the Cancer Research Institute’s 2002 William B. Coley Award for his 
research on natural killer (NK) cell receptors and ligands. Raulet received the award, at a 
dinner in New York on May 15. The award is presented annually to one or more scientists, in 
recognition of outstanding achievements in the fields of basic and tumor immunology.  
 
David Raulet joined the Scientific Advisory Board of Innate Pharma, the developer of novel 
anti-tumoral therapies, when the board was formed in March 2000, and his work is directly 
related to the company’s activities. Raulet’s research and development as a specialist in 
cellular and molecular immunology has led to a greater understanding of the mechanisms 
employed by the immune system when fighting disease. Innate Pharma develops anti-cancer 
technology through immuno-modulating drugs and cellular therapy techniques for the 
manipulation of non-conventional lymphocytes, including NK cells. Recognition of Raulet’s work 
supports the research carried out by Innate Pharma. 
 
Raulet’s knowledge has enabled him to contribute significantly to developments in the 
characterization of T γδ lymphocytes and NK cells. His recent work, published in Nature in 
2001, has focused on the receptors - stimulatory and inhibitory - which NK cells use to detect 
tumoral cells, and on molecules associated with these receptors. 
 
Hervé Brailly, CEO of Innate Pharma, said: “We congratulate David Raulet on this outstanding 
award. His recent work is a strong endorsement of the concepts behind Innate Pharma and a 
great encouragement for our continued research.” 
 
“It gives me great pleasure to receive the Coley prize,” said Raulet. “I am honored to receive 
such recognition.” 
 
Raulet manages the Immunology Department at the University of California, Berkeley, and 
teaches immunology within the molecular and cellular biology department. In 1999, he was 
awarded the Choh Hao Li Endowed Chair in recognition of his work. Before joining Berkeley in 
1991, he was an assistant and Professor within the M.I.T. Biology Department. 
 


